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Thank you Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia would like to welcome the distinguished delegation of
Denmark and to thank it for the presentation of its second UPR report.

We acknowledge all achievements in the field of promotion and protection of
human rights in Denmark since the first UPR review.

We particularly welcome the information on the introduced school reforms aimed
at reducing the significance of social background on academic results, strengthening
pupil’s well-being and reducing bullying. In this regard, we would appreciate if the
delegation could share Denmark experiences on anti-bullying strategies in schools and
best practices for dealing with violence among the school children, in real but also in an
online environment.

We commend Denmark for its efforts to eliminate discrimination against
marginalized groups. We particularly welcome measures for combating discrimination,
sexism, stereotypes and harassment based on gender expression. However, in order to
close the protection gaps and to effectively combat intersecting forms of discrimination,
we recommend Denmark to consider enacting comprehensive equality legislation
that will provide effective remedies and address discrimination on all grounds.

We wish Denmark success in implementing the recommendations of its second
cycle.
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